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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, June 18, Road Race, Ballarat 

Saturday, July 9, Cross Country, Brimbank Park 

Wednesday, July 20, Box Hill Athletic Club Annual General Meeting 

Saturday, July 23, Cross Country, Bundoora 

  

LAKE WENDOUREE ROAD RACE, SATURDAY JUNE 18 

The next event on the Athletics Victoria XCR'11 calendar is the Lake Wendouree Road Race in 

Ballarat on Saturday afternoon, June 18. Open men and women race over 15km, while the juniors 

race 5km. 

Entries close for this event on this Friday, June 10, so if you do not have a season's entry you must 

enter online this week. 

Box Hill have had several wins in the age group teams competition so far this season, but we have 

also had many 2nd and 3rd placings. Good results in the next 2 races can put us back in the 

premiership hunt in a number of divisions, so let's hope we get a big turn out at Ballarat! 

  

RESULTS FROM FLEMINGTON ROAD RACE 

Congratulations to Steve Dinneen and Brooke Condon who took out bronze medals in the state 

10km road championships at Flemington yesterday. Box Hill performed strongly with 4 runners in 

the top ten in the men's event. Despite the windy conditions, Steve Dinneen (3rd in 30:20), Steve 

Kelly (5th in 30:45), Chris Hamer (6th in 30:47) and Daniel Clark (10th in 31:16) all performed well in 

the men's race while Brooke Condon ran 35:58 in the women's race. 

Full results will be available next week. 

Special thanks to Nick Baggott, Michelle Eeles and Debbie Ambrose who acted as officials. 

  

JUST FOR THE JUNIORS  

Congratulations to Grace Brown who won the Saucony prize pack this week. 

All registered female and male Junior athletes - U20, U18, U16, U14 - who compete for Box Hill are 

entered into the lucky draw which takes place on the day of each event.  It does not matter where you 

place, or what time you do, all you have to do to be eligible is to run! 

  

THANKS FROM BRODIE AND PARIS 

A good time was had by all at the fundraising movie night, held at the Balwyn Cinema on May 29th. 

The night was well attended with all the money raised helping our young pole vaulters, Brodie Cross 

and Paris McCathrion travel to the world Youth Championships in France next month. Brodie and Paris 

would like to pass on their thanks to all those attended.   

  

REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW DUE 

Registration fees are due on April 1 every year. You should have received an invoice, but if not, you 

can download the new forms from the Box Hill website. Your fees will cover Athletics Victoria fees, 

plus the club fees and the club facilities maintenance fee. This fee will cover you for this winter 

season and next track season. These fees also cover you for insurance when training and help in the 

upkeep of our training facilities, so please pay as promptly as is practical. 

If you have any questions regarding registration fees, do not hesitate to ask. 

 


